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Missionaries to The Rio Grande Valley and Mexico – “For We Are Labourers Together With God”  I Cor. 3:9

July 20, 2017 – Vacation Bible Schools!

Dear Praying Friends,

It is our joy to report what God is doing in our ministry so that you 

may better pray for us and see what God is doing with your 

investment in His work.                                  

Vacation Bible School in McAllen, Texas: we praise the 

Lord for the wonderful job the Missions Group from Worth Baptist 

Church did in helping us this year.  Under the leadership of Melissa 

Houston, who is working with us, and the direction of Michelle, 

VBS this year had a record average attendance of 82 & 2 saved!    

The group from Worth (our home church) not only decorated 

the church, but they participated in visitation, and provided for the 

crafts, music, snacks, games, and puppets!  Hats off to a such a 

wonderful group of people.  They worked hard and were willing to 

serve in any area! Bro. Oscar Gonzalez (Hispanic Pastor of Worth) 

preached and several sang specials. Thank you Worth Baptist!

Thank you Melissa Houston! &                                                       

Four Day Club: Worth’s Mission Team also held a 4 day 

club in Alamo, about 30 minutes away from our work.  There was 

an average attendance of 25 with 4 more saved!

Results In the Work in McAllen: Since our last letter to 

you, we have had an average attendance in Sunday School of 65 

with 10 saved, two join, and 7 baptized!  We had 15 mothers on 

Mothers Day, 30 at a women’s conference, and 12 fathers on 

Fathers Day.  The work is growing!

Prayer requests: For the VBS’s in our works in Mexico, our teens 

at Youth Camp right now, pastors conference in August in Mexico, 

and for our annual Missions Conference in October!  Keep praying 

for land for the work in McAllen.

In Him, 

Daniel and Michelle Jones 

Daniel & Michelle Jones

Received in April & May

$_________  

Thank you!  

“Gracias!”  (Spanish)   

“Teinkiu” (Spanglish)  

You make it possible for us to reach Hispanics on both sides of 

the border!
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